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Roxanne Maher

From: Vanessa Sotelo <vanessa.sotelo81@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 25, 2025 10:57 AM
To: Town Council Group; Roxanne Maher
Subject: Comments on the grant for playground and Black History month

Good morning,  
I would like to extend my appreciation for the excellent work that the town council is putting in and 
especially the application for a grant for which the funds are to go to an accessible playground on the 
green area of Ledyard. I can see how many families in the community will benefit from this. Additionally, I 
am very thankful that there is a celebration of Black History month. I believe that this is very important for 
the culture of our community.  
Sincerely, 
Vanessa Sotelo 


